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Sept 27, 2017 

 

1. Opening.  Mike Mokri called the meeting to order at 5:00PM on September 27, 2017. 
  

2. Agenda.  
A. Meal. 
B. Club Financial Review – Dave Gagner.   
C. Review of top 5 teams and top 5 players from the fall session.  Top 5 teams were:  5th 

place, Team Davis, 29.5 - 25.5; 4th place, Team Nevin, 32 - 23; 3rd place, Team Mokri, 
33 - 22; 2nd place, Team Stuhler, 34 - 21 and 1st place by 1/2 a game, Team Nickerson, 
34.5 - 20.5.  Top 5 players were:  5th place, Ron Jackson, Avg score 9.042; 4th place, 
Wayne Casey, Avg score 9.083; 3rd place, Bill Garner, Avg score 9.139; 2nd place, Nick 
Nickerson, Avg score 9.306 and 1st place, Dan Lash, Avg score 9.344. 

D. Acknowledgement of players who shot 50’s.  Nick Nickerson, 5 times; Wayne Casey and 
Bill Garner, 4 times; Mike Clark, Dave Gagner, Dan Lash, Mike Lelko, Tom LeMay, Jim 
Lewis, Mike Mokri, Chan Nevin and Harry Stephens, 2 times.  Acknowledge players who 
shot their very first 50. 

E. Mike introduced our newest players.  Welcome to Bill Garner who joined us early in the 
summer session, Denis Barry and Bob Ellis. 

F. This session each team will play 5 players each week.  As a result, the match times will 
be at 3:00, 5:00 and 7:00. 

G. Our new billiards club website is at www.scpbilliards.com  You can access player 
rankings, team rankings, player handicaps to 3 decimal points, a list of club members 
with photos, club minutes, our by-laws, the schedule and team rosters.  Log on and 
check it out. 

H. Our next meeting will be in early January 2018.  At that time, we will be voting for the 
club's officers for 2018.  I will send out an announcement about the open positions later 
this year. 

I. Round table discussion by club members.   
J. Following adjournment, there will be a single elimination 9-ball tournament. 

 
3.  Adjournment.  A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded and 
all members agreed.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM.  The next regular meeting will be 
announced at a later date. 
 
 

 
 

Very Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mike Mokri 
Billiards Club President 

http://www.scpbilliards.com/

